
December was a busy month here at SCS. Despite no snow on the ground the
school was full of festive spirit. Our “Fill the Principal's Office” campaign was a
huge success. The amount of community support was truly overwhelming, I
can't express how thankful we are to all those who donated items for the
families in need. The Christmas concert was held along with a bake sale
organized by P.A.S.S. Our students did a wonderful job of performing. The
annual Christmas dinner was held on the 21st and again the volunteer spirit
was in full force as many people showed up to help prepare and serve the
delicious meal. I hope everyone enjoys their holiday and is able to spend time
with family and friends. I look forward to seeing you all again on January 8. 

Mike Tavaroli
Principal

Eye of the Storm
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